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Bourns® Networks Product Line
Announces Color Change from Gold to Black

on Models 4100, 4300, 4400 & 4800

Bourns® Networks Product Line announces a change in color from gold to black for models 4100, 4300,
4400 and 4800. This change is effective October 1, 2007 and is a color change only. There will be no
change to form, fit or function.

This change is necessary due to a longer lead time for the custom gold color and a cost increase of the
gold-colored material.

All product in one package (tube or reel) will be one color, but as the gold inventory is depleted there
could be more than one color per shipment.
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